
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 22nd September 2016 
 

Year 3/4 TRIP TO FRANK CHAPMAN CENTRE, BEWDLEY 
Monday 3rd to Wednesday 5th April 2017 

 
As part of their Spring Curriculum a residential visit has been arranged for Years 3 and 4, to the 
Frank Chapman Centre near Bewdley in Worcestershire. 
 
We will be travelling to the location by school minibus and staying for three days and two nights 
before returning to Hydesville.  While there we will be following an adventure activity and team 
building based programme of study, which will support and complement much of the learning that 
goes on in Years 3 and 4.  Staff will be visiting the site shortly to finalise details of our stay and 
we will pass these on to you once they are confirmed. 
 
The Frank Chapman Centre has been built specifically to provide high quality residential outdoor 
education courses.   The building is set in approx 90 acres of SSSI designated woodland but 
includes fields, streams and play areas, the grounds for most of the activities and provide an 
excellent space for young people to enjoy their free-time.  The total cost for the full board, two-
night stay and transport will be around £170.00, though this will depend upon the number of 
pupils taking part being high enough to make the trip viable. 
 
It is envisaged that all of Years 3 and 4 will participate, and we hope, that by placing the visit 
during term time, all pupils will be able to attend.  Could you please return the attached reply slip, 
which will enable us to evaluate the viability of the trip.  Once enough interest has been received 
and the trip is viable then bookings and confirmations will be made and the non-refundable 
deposits will be asked for.  
 
Following the initial deposit we will be requesting a second payment of £50.00 by Friday 2nd 
December and a final balance by Friday 27th January. 
 
A meeting for parents will be held, after school, on Wednesday 5th October, in the Year 4 
classroom.  Alternatively you may wish to speak to me or any of the Year 3/4 form tutors at the 
end of any school day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Turner      
Trip Organiser   
  



Year 3/4 Trip to Frank Chapman Centre Monday 3rd to Wednesday 5th April 2017 
 
Name of student: …………………………………………………….would like to participate in this 
opportunity. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………. Parent/Carer Date: ……………. 
 
Slips to be returned to class teachers by Friday 7th October 2016 


